
Dear colleagues,

The Museum of the Slovak National Uprising in cooperation  
with the Institute of History of the Slovak Academy of Sciences  
and the Institute of Military History are preparing an international conference 
“Nazi policies aimed against Slavic nations”, which will take place  
during the 11th and 12th October in Banská Bystrica, Slovakia.

The aim of the conference is to research and outline the notions  
of the German Reich and its representatives regarding the question  
of Slavic nations in Europe including countries which were occupied, 
controlled or were on friendly or allied terms with Germany.

If the themes outlined in the invitation interest you and you would like to take 
part in the conference, please fill out the attached document and send it until 
the 31st of August 2017 to the e-mail address: juraj.lepis@muzeumsnp.sk

Thank you for your interest and we are looking forward to meet you.

•	 Slavic nations and their position at the beginning  
of the Second World War

•	 Outlines of Nazi policies aimed against Slavic nations
•	 Nazi policies aimed against Slavic inhabitants  

on Germany (Sorben, Lausitzer Serben)
•	 The reasons and forms of persecution against Slavic 

nations in Nazi occupied lands (Protectorate Bohemia 
and Moravia, General Government, occupied Poland, 
occupied Yugoslavia, White Russia, Ukraine,  
occupied Russia)

11th and 12th  October 2017
Museum of the Slovak National Uprising

•	 Slavic allies of Nazi Germany and Nazi plans 
incorporating them (Croatia, Slovakia, Bulgaria)

•	 Members of Slavic nations as allies of Nazi 
Germany

•	 The economic relations between Nazi Germany  
and Slavic countries
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